Comptroller Widawsky-

I am forwarding you this e-mail at the direction of Richard Superfine at the Board of Ethics. Please see the attached inventory of items that have been proposed for donation to the City by retired Fleet Management Commissioner Howard Henneman. We would like to display these in our front lobby here at North & Throop. Please advise if it is acceptable to take possession of these items on behalf of the City. Below is the original correspondence from Mr. Henneman. Please let me know if you require additional information.

Regards,

Kevin Campbell | Manager of Fleet Services

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

